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Academic Health Science Centre affiliated with the Northern Ontario School of Medicine and the Advanced Medical Research Institute of Canada. 
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Patient Relations Representative, Patient Experience 
 
 
Posting #: 19-0804 
Permanent Full-Time 
Location: Sudbury, Ontario 
 
A dynamic and growing health care environment awaits you in Sudbury Ontario: Canada’s happiest city! 
Surrounded by provincial parks and over 200 lakes, Greater Sudbury has over 160,000 residents and is a 
rich mix of urban, suburban, rural and wilderness environments. Just a one hour flight or four-hour drive 
from Toronto; here, you will experience the balance of a challenging clinical career and a comfortable 
lifestyle, right in the heart of Northern Ontario’s largest city. 
 
Health Sciences North (HSN) is seeking a Patient Relations Representative, who acts as a single point of 
contact and liaison between patients and families and hospital staff and services. The Patient Relations 
Representative is responsible for receiving, investigating and responding to patient/family feedback 
regarding any aspect of care or service with the objective of satisfactory resolution, ensuring consideration 
is given to individual wishes, cultural, spiritual, religious and ethical beliefs.  
 
In addition to receiving and supporting patients and families with care concerns, the patient representative 
identifies organizational opportunities to enhance the quality of care and contributes to the development of 
a people-centred, team-based, learning environment. 
 
The successful candidate should have a Bachelor’s Degree in human services, social work, psychology, or 
a related field, from an accredited university. We are looking for a minimum of five (5) years’ recent 
experience working in a hospital or healthcare type environment, and demonstrated ability dealing with 
multiple complex issues and leading positive collaborative change. Preference will be given to applicants 
with some experience in data analysis and presentation, and leadership skills. Bilingualism is required for 
this position, and the successful candidate must have advanced-level French reading, writing, and 
comprehension, and speaking skills. 
 
The full job description can be viewed on the HSN Careers Website.  
 
We offer competitive salary and vacation, extended health and dental benefits, a pension plan through HOOPP 
and relocation allowance to assist with moving expenses.  
 
Interested applicants are asked to apply directly to posting 19-0804 by August 21, 2019 at 4:00 pm on the HSN 
Careers Website at hsnsudbury.ca/careers. External applicants can learn more about Sudbury by viewing the 
Relocating to Sudbury link on our careers portal.  

http://hsnsudbury.ca/careers
http://www.hsnsudbury.ca/portalen/hr/Relocating-to-Sudbury
https://www.hsnsudbury.ca/portalen/hr/

